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On behalf of the Oughterard Angling Club 1 would like to submit the following with regard to the proposed
salmonid bye law:

Section 4 of draft - the word "primarily” should be removed and replaced with "solely" in line with SAC
status.

Section 6 of draft (part 3) - therc should be no fimit on the removel of non-native fish i.e. invasive
northern pike

Section 7 of draft - Inland Fisheries Ireland should have sole authority on managment of lakes, not the
Minister who is not qualified in these matters

Regards



